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Meanley Road
London E12 6AR

Headteacher: Mrs H Nazif
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20th December 2022
Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 6 World War 2 Dress-up Day
As part of the Year 6 Driver; ‘Why was our school bombed in World War 2?’, we are
having a World War 11 dress-up day where children will have a special Curriculum focus on
Designing and Making linked to World War II.

As part of the day the children will be experiencing a World War 11 workshop where they
will participate in a range of activities, and have the chance to explore genuine WWII
artefacts and try on real period clothing. They will discover the true meaning of community
spirit and gain a memorable insight into what life was like for children in Britain during
World War II.

We also will use this day to review and celebrate what they have learned about this topic.
This will be taking place on Thursday 19th January 2023. On this day, we encourage all
children in Year 6, to come to school dressed up as a World War 2 figure. Please support your
child in making their costume or finding an appropriate outfit at home.

We have provided the ideas below to help you when deciding what costumes to provide your
children and feel free to ask your child’s teacher for further ideas.

Ms F Munshi
Year 6 Leader
__________________________________________________________________________
Parent/ Carer  Reply Slip -
I enclose my voluntary contribution of £5.40 towards the Year 6 World War 11 Workshop as
described above.

Please bring the exact amount as it will be difficult to give the difference back.

Child’s Name ………………………………………………… Class ……………………

Signed ………………………………………………………..   Date ………………………....


